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Mr. Ashley

Thank You,

Mr. Ashley

As we approach the end of the school year, there has been a great deal of 

development with the Kindergarten and 1st graders. The Kindergarten children have 

improved their ability to login using a username and password. It can be 

challenging but it is getting easier for them on both their PC’s and Chromebook. 

They are also gaining familiarity with using a Chromebook and using the touchpad.

2nd grade through 3rd are making progress in Microsoft Word. The projects are 

advanced but I am seeing great progress. By the time the school year ends they will 

be far ahead of their peers because they are being taught both the basics as well as 

some medium level lessons.

4th – 8th are beginning PowerPoint. They will be taught beginner to intermediate

skills. The project they will work on will entail them using PowerPoint to tell a story 

which they will create. This project will also teach the importance of internet safety 

as they will need to use some online resources to successfully complete the 

project. They will taught how to navigate the web safely and how and where to find 

and identify safe websites and resources. The children are very excited about this 

project. I look forward to seeing what these bright creative minds come up with.


